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Honorable Chris Wright, 

Today I am writing to you about a natural gas export authorization by Department of
Energy (DoE) to Mexico (FECM Docket No. 22-167-LNG) that is not in the interest of
the United States and its public but on the other hand is 100% in the interest of
Mexico. This company is: 

Mexico Pacific Limited LLC (MPL), a.k.a. 
Mexico Pacific LLC, a.k.a. 
MPL LNG LLC, a.k.a. 
Saguaro Energeia LLC 
Previously Owned by Quantum Energy Partners 

This project will take up to 2.8 BCFD of United States natural gas from the Permian
Basin via a 900-mile pipeline system to the West coast of Mexico, where the gas will
be liquefied and transported to Asia via sea-tankers. 



Quote from Mexico - "This project of ~20 billion USD is the single largest
investment in the recent history of Mexico and it will increase the GDP of
Mexico by ~3%" 
This is a massive profit-making machine which will hugely benefit the Mexican
economy by using American natural resources. The project will purchase natural gas
from the Waha Hub in Texas at negative or zero dollars/MCF and then sell it to the
Asian markets at $12-18/MCF.  Natural gas at Waha hub is being traded at a
considerable discount to Henry Hub.

The project was Owned by an American company Quantum Energy Partners and the
profits generated would have benefited the American economy, however Quantum
Energy Partners has sold this project to Kronos Polo L.P. which is most likely a
Mexican Shell Corporation. So, in the future, all the profits generated by this project
will be retained in Mexico with no benefit to the US economy. 
At $4 /MCF margin this project will generate a profit of US$ 11.2 million/day or US$ 4
billion/year or $100 billion over 25 years. This is money that can boost the American
economy and help reduce the public debt if the project is built in the USA. 
The Change in Control document filed by Mexico Pacific LLC, Kronos Polo L.P.is a
shell company with no board, no executives and no employees. It has no track record
of executing oil and gas projects. I hope the DOE will see through this change of
control filing.
The Department of Energy export permit (FECM Docket No. 22-167-LNG) for Mexico
Pacific will expire on Dec 14, 2025. I urge you to advise the DoE to deny the
extension of this permit.
The extension of this permit is not in the public interest of the United States.
A no-name company should not be allowed to hold a highly valuable US export
permit. 
American gas should be exported from American shores or left in the ground for



future generations. 
Thank you for your consideration. 
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